
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 1, 2006 
 
 

Asian Intercity Bowling Council 
Presidents and Secretary-General of all AIBC member organization 

 
 

Greetings from the Guam Bowling Congress, Hafa Adai!  It gives us great pleasure to 
extend our humble gratitude to the members of the Asian Intercity Bowling Council for 
their vote of confidence in allowing us the privilege to host the 20th edition of the Asian 
Intercity Bowling Championships.  With this, We would like invite all member cities of the 
AIBC to join us during the hosting of this prestigious event scheduled for the period of 
November 5 to 11, 2006 at the recently renovated Central Lanes Bowling Center, 
Tamuning, Guam. 
 
Please find with this invitation, bulletin number 1 which contains the logistics and important 
information about the event, forms and deadlines as well as reference sites for countries 
needing visa entry into the United States of America, as Guam is a territory and travel 
plans must satisfy immigration requirements.   
 
The official hotel shall be the newly opened Fiesta Resort Guam, which is a beach front 
property located on Tumon Bay, approximately 7 minutes from the bowling center. 
 
The members of the Guam Bowling Congress will work steadfast to ensure that the 
requirements of the AIBC are satisfied.  We will strive to ensure that our aspirants enjoy 
the competitive atmosphere brought about during the championships and hope that they 
will leave with an everlasting experience of the beautiful surroundings our island-friendly 
atmosphere has to offer.    
 
With these commitments, we hope you will allow us to extend our humble gratitude by 
accepting our invitation.  If you need additional assistance in obtaining visas, please 
contact our office and we will do our best to assist your delegates. 
 
With sincere appreciation, 
 
 
 
    
Gordon T. C. Chu     Joey C. Miranda III 
President      Secretary-General 
       
 
 
 

 


